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This Week at Lincolnshire 

    

          Sunday, January 12 

             5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m. Youth Night 

 

        Thursday, January 16 

   7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Night: Tonight 5:00 p.m.- 6:30 p.m., we will be hosting Youth Night in 
the gym. All fourth grade and up youth are invited to attend an evening of 
games, devotion, and a hot dog meal.  
 
For the Youth Night meals, Christian Ed is asking for 
food donations.  The list of food needed is on sign-up 
sheets on the table behind the last pew in the 
sanctuary.  Please write down your name beside the 
food item you want to donate, then bring the food 
item on the Youth Night Sunday.  Place the food item in the box located in 
the kitchen. The Youth still have 9 more jars of cookie mix.  If you are 
interested in purchasing them see either Laura or Lisa.  Each jar is $3.00 

 
Stewardship Notes: Contributions for the month of December totaled 
$12,096 and expenses were $10,968 resulting in a positive balance of $1,128.  
On a year-to-date basis, contributions totaled $126,519 and expenses totaled 
$126,463 for a positive balance of $56.  It is good to be able to report a 
positive year end balance.  Stewardship thanks you for your support and 
commitment making it possible for Lincolnshire to continue doing God’s 
work. 
 
  
Grieving Group: Projected for March, Pastor Paul is looking 
to put together a group for anyone suffering from a lost 
loved one, divorce, job loss, etc. The program will be 
approximately 10 weeks. For anyone interested, please see 
Pastor Paul Thomas.  
  

 
 
“Our hope is not in the new year, but in the One who 
makes all things new.” 

—Author Unknown 
 


